From: Danielle DuMerer 
Sent: Monday, July 01, 2019 2:34 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Erin Keane
Subject: Fw: Your CIO of the Year Benefits from AITP Chicago - your gift membership

Good afternoon Steve and Erin, 

I'd like to let you know that I was awarded memberships as part of the award for being named CIO of the Year by SIM and AITP Chicago. I will  be accepting this AITP membership on behalf of the City.

Please let me know if you need anything else from me.  

Thank you!
Danielle

Danielle DuMerer
CIO & Commissioner
Department of Innovation & Technology, City of Chicago
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